North Walsall Primary Academy Newsletter

DATES FOR THE DIARY

27/09/17—Anti Bullying Show for KS1 and KS2

17/10/17—Nasal Spray Vaccine for Reception-Year 4

18/10/17—Parents Evening 1.15-5pm

20/10/17—Harvest Festival / Break up for Half Term

30/10/17—Return to School

31/10/17—School Photos

16/11/17—Nursery & Reception Story Sharing

20/12/17—Nativity AM

20/12/17—Christmas Parties

21/12/17—Movie Day / Attendance Assembly

21/12/17—Christmas Concert @ 1.15pm

22/12/17—Inset Day





Autumn 1—September 2017

WELCOME BACK

A big welcome back to all of our children!! I hope you all had a fabulous Summer holiday and that the children are well rested for a busy and exciting term ahead. Firstly, I would like to thank all of the parents/carers for ensuring all of the children arrive to school on time and wearing correct uniform.

If you still require uniform, we do have a small amount available in School for you to purchase, alternatively you can order through Tesco Embroidery Service.

Just a reminder that Black School shoes or Black trainers should be worn. Shoes or trainers of any other colour will not be allowed.

Could girls please keep hair accessories to a minimum ie: hair bobbles and bands only. Large coloured 'Jo Jo' bows should not be worn and should be kept for a weekend.

As always, thank you for your on-going support.

Mrs Lisa Chambers—Principal

DRINKS AT LUNCH TIME

Your child can now purchase drinks with their lunch as follows:



Juice 20p

Milkshake 30p

Children will need to purchase their drink from the hatch when they collect their meal, so could you please ensure your child has the correct money in School.

Water will still be available free of charge.

WELCOME

We would like to welcome new members of staff to our Academy as follows:

Miss Hawkins—Vice Principal

Mrs Winwood—Learning Mentor

Miss Dean—Year 2 Class Teacher

Miss Ohri—Year 5 Class Teacher

Ms. Baugh— Year 1 Class Teacher

We would also like to say a temporary goodbye and good luck to Miss Stewart. She will be finishing for maternity leave on Friday 15 September 2017.

TRAFFIC ISSUES

It has been brought to our attention that vehicles have been seen speeding around the streets surrounding school. The majority of our children walk to School, so if you do use a vehicle to bring your child to school, please be extra vigilant when driving/parking near the School gates and surrounding area. The safety of our pupils is our number one priority.

May I also remind you that there is a 5mph speed limit on the School Car Park. Anyone seen speeding on School premises will be banned from using the car parking facilities.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

